NIMAS General Meeting 9/16/15

Carol

-Reviewed registration and alias forms

-Announcement that email will be sent re: uniform distribution night and, soon, info on upcoming trip.
-Announced end of year Band/Orch/Jazz/Singers trip is to Williamsburg, Virginia.

-Check policy changed. Parents/Guardians do not need to use cash, for payment, before first check clears. There will be
a S50 charge for any bounced checks.

Mr. Zettlemoyer

-Reviewed reasons for old policy of cash payments until first check clears.

-We are now using NIMAS instead of NB&OPC

-Web address is now NMSIM.org

-Pep Rally on 9/24/15. Band members to wear some type of Nitschmann shirt or their sports uniform shirt.
-Updated performance schedule to be emailed.

-Parade dates announced along with need for permission slips.

-Emails will be sent to for any student with outstanding forms that were due.

-12/11/15 is the date for the orchestra/jazz winter performance.

-8 grade trip to NY will be to see Wicked on 3/23/15. Only 45 seats available! Turn in forms by due date. First come,first
served.

-Students need to be taking lessons in school or private lessons. Minimum attendance discussed. Private lesson students
will have 1 in school lesson per quarter.

Mrs. Hriniak
-Students are encouraged to practice routines at home!
DeAnn Plum

-Parents/Guardians encouraged to complete backround checks in order to volunteer. Encouraged to email or call if there
are questions.

-Volunteers needed for morning marching. Experience with morning marching needed in order to chaperone at parades.
-Chairpeople needed for Scentsy, Tastefully Simple and Joe Corbis.
-Stephanie Labukas announced coupon book sale.

-Pampered Chef fundraiser to start at November meeting.



-Hoagie coupons will be Carls corner this month and Wawa next month.

-Rebecca Escott reviewed gift card availability and denominations.

Carol

-Announcement made that optional clothing orders will be done at uniform pick up

-Reminder that $75 registration fee due at uniform distribution night.

Recorded by DeAnn Plum. Submitted 10/6/15



